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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

ODRC will conduct a public hearing to obtain comments concerning ODRC’s proposed 

promulgation of the following administrative rule as required by section 119.03 of the Revised 

Code: 

 

5120-15-01 Certification for Qualification for Employment. 

 

ODRC is proposing this rule pursuant to the requirements of Revised Code 

Section 2953.25, Certification for Qualification for Employment.  This proposed 

rule implements and administers the process for individuals to petition the 

division of parole and community services for a Certification for Qualification for 

Employment.   

 

ODRC will conduct the hearing on December 27, 2012 in the Parole Board Hearing Room at the 

Department’s offices at 770 West Broad Street, Columbus Ohio 43222.  The hearing will begin 

at 10:00 a.m. and will continue until all parties in attendance at that time have had an opportunity 

to provide comment. 

 

Any person may direct written comments or requests for information concerning the proposed 

actions to Ryan G. Dolan at the Department on or before the date of the hearing by writing to 

Ryan G. Dolan, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services, 770 West Broad Street, Columbus 

Ohio 43222 or by emailing to ryan.dolan@odrc.state.oh.us.    
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